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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 20, 2024

Notice of Pertussis Cases in the Port Washington-Saukville School District

PORT WASHINGTON, WI — Port Washington-Saukville School District working with Washington
Ozaukee Health Department to address increase in pertussis cases.

Wisconsin is experiencing a significant increase in cases of pertussis (also known as whooping
cough) state-wide and locally. The Port Washington-Saukville School District is working closely with
the local health department regarding recent cases of pertussis in the district. Over the past few
weeks, PWSSD families have been notified about these cases and potential exposures. As the safety
and well-being of our students remain our highest priority, we are in ongoing discussions with the
Washington Ozaukee County Health Department about mitigation measures, including cleaning
procedures and other recommendations, to ensure a safe school environment. We will continue to
provide PWSSD families with updates based on the guidance we receive from the health department.
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